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	[image: image2.jpg]Nine standout faculty
and staff members
were recently honored
for service and support
of Davis College during
a special evening
ceremony at the
university's Mckenzi
Merket Alumni Center.







	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

AAEC’s Devadoss tallies national impact of U.S food industry mergers
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Stephen Devadoss, a professor within the Department of Agricultural & Applied Economics, is the project director of a $653,000 project focusing on assessing the effects of ever-increasing mergers on market structure, conduct and performance within the U.S. food industry. Support for the “Implications of Mergers and Concentrations for Food Industries” project is provided by the USDA’s National Institute of Food & Agriculture.

WORK IN PROGRESS
In a century of far-reaching research at Texas Tech, cotton is at the core
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“Davis College has been the center of agricultural research in the region for 100 years,” said Interim Associate Dean for Research Darren Hudson. “Starting from basic animal and crop production and farm management, our research has expanded over the years into many areas including genomics, high-tech sensors and precision management, food safety and quality, and management and protection of natural resources.” 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING UP
Department of Landscape Architecture readies for 2023 WreckShop
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Twenty-two landscape architecture firms from across Texas will be on campus this month to take part in the Department of Landscape Architecture WreckShop 2023. The conference (Sep. 28-30) encompasses a series of networking, professional development, and collaborative opportunities. “WreckShop is an exciting annual event that provides our students with diverse opportunities to network,” said LA’s Jared Horsford.

  50th + Class Reunion Dinner 

             Thursday, October 12, 2023

             Dairy Barn Loft / 5:30 PM 

 Davis College 62nd Annual  

  Homecoming Breakfast
        SUB - Red Raider Ballroom

        Saturday, Oct. 14, 2023

 Davis College 96th Annual  

  Pig Roast
        Lubbock Civic Center

        Thursday, Nov. 9, 2023

 44th Distinguished Alumni

           & Young Alumni Awards

           Monday, April 8, 2024 / 6:00 PM

           McKenzie Merket Alumni Center


	

	
	“As much as we are highlighting some exceptional work tonight, we’re also talking about exceptional individuals,” said Davis College Dean Clint Krehbiel. “They are certainly deserving recipients of these annual awards.” The 2023 Davis College award recipients included ‘Davis College Teaching Award,’ Lindsay Slaughter, PSS Associate Professor; ‘Davis College Research Award,’ Kristin Hales-Paxton, AFS Associate Professor; ‘Davis College Jr. Faculty Award,’ Scott Collins, NRM Associate Professor; ‘Davis College Service/Outreach Award,’ Erica Irlbeck, AEC Professor; ‘Davis College Student Advising Award,’ Joey Young, PSS Associate Professor; ‘Davis College Instructor Award,’ Jared Horsford, LA Lecturer; ‘Davis College International Impact Award,’  Courtney Meyers, AEC Professor; ‘Davis College Staff Award,’ Laci Hardman, Dean’s Office Senior Director of Administration & Finance; and ‘Davis College Research Staff Award,’ Mylea Lovell, PSS Institute of Genomics for Crop Abiotic Stress Tolerance - Phytotron Manager. 

A culture of collaboration drives Davis College research to new heights
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Across the board, the innovative faculty members within Davis College had a solid record of research success during the past year with the number of awards granted and the value of those awards rising. Davis College had $15.5 million in total awards, said Dean Clint Krehbiel. “That's a 14 percent increase relative to 2021-2022,” he said. “I thank the faculty for their great work and appreciate everyone's efforts.”

Shelbey Havens joins Davis College Development & External Relations
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Shelbey Havens, a highly respected and talented veteran of the Davis College Dean's Office, is returning to the college as Assistant Director of Development, effective Aug. 21. “I'm excited to return to my home college and have the opportunity to continue telling alumni and friends about all of the great things that are happening at Texas Tech,” the Abernathy, Texas native and AEC graduate said.

Research Round-Up: Davis College announces research awards for August
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Davis College researchers were awarded a total of $3.4 million in awards during the month of August 2023. “August was a very successful month for research awards in Davis College. These awards represent the hard work and dedication of Davis College faculty and staff,” said Interim Associate Dean for Research Darren Hudson. The 2023 awards represent a 22 percent increase relative to August of 2022.

Academic unit wellbeing funding supports Davis College improvements
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As the new semester gets underway, Davis College announced a series of upgrades to several student-related areas thanks to new ‘Academic Unit Wellbeing & Success Funding Program' from the Office of the Provost - Faculty Success. “We're delighted to be able to support Davis College in this opportunity for wellbeing and success,” said Texas Tech Vice Provost Genevieve Durham DeCesaro.

Texas Tech MILE Program now accepting applications for fourth cohort
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Davis College's Matador Institute of Leadership Engagement (MILE) Program is now accepting applications for its fourth 14-student cohort, which will run Jan. 2024 through May 2025. The program seeks to have representation from each of Davis College's six undergraduate academic departments. The deadline to apply is Oct. 20, said MILE Program Director Lindsay Kennedy.
Landscape architecture program designated a DHS STEM discipline
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In a positive move for the Department of Landscape Architecture and the profession of landscape architecture, the U.S. Department of Homeland Security has designated landscape architecture as a science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM) discipline. “Our award-winning faculty will be provided with expanded opportunities to conduct innovative research,” said LA Chair Leehu Loon.
AEC students travel to Greece as part of summer study abroad program
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More than a dozen students from the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications had an enriching summer academic experience, spending 15 days in Greece embracing agricultural programs coupled with tours of historical landmarks highlighting the rich history of an ancient civilization. “Agriculture and tourism are two of Greece’s biggest industries,” said AEC’s Courtney Gibson. 

PSS’s Institute of Genomics for Crop Abiotic Stress Tolerance adds Janga
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Madhusudhana Janga, an expert in cell biology, has been named an assistant professor the Department of Plant & Soil Science, effective Sept. 1. Working within the Institute of Genomics for Crop Abiotic Stress Tolerance, he’ll focus on gene transfer and gene-editing technologies, combining fundamental research and education with applications to improvement of environmental stress tolerance of crops.

Kalavathy Rajan joins Department of Plant & Soil Science’s FBRI
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Kalavathy Rajan, an international expert in renewable bioproducts, has been named an assistant professor within the Department of Plant & Soil Science, effective Sept. 1. Rajan will be based in the Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute, where she’ll focus on developing materials and chemicals from agricultural residues to advance a research program in sustainable bioproducts.

Davis College Advisory Board focuses on emerging issues, strategic priorities
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Davis College’s Advisory Board met last month for a half-day retreat at the university's Teaching, Learning, & Professional Development Center. The session featured an introductory presentation by Davis College Dean Clint Krehbiel, followed by a panel discussion which included Kevin Brinkley, Ben Holland, John Duff, David Brimager and Kayla Robinson, along with moderator Bill Miller. 

GALLERY: Davis College holds Ag Week Ice Cream Social at Dairy Barn
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This 2023 football season, Davis College brought back the tradition of Ag Week and the Ag Game. The college, along with the community, hosted daily events leading up to a Saturday home football game. Among the weeks’ highlights were a Dairy Barn Ice Cream Social, Agriculture: The Eras Event, Ag Olympics, Davis College Luncheon/Service Day, T-Shirt Giveaway, AFS Competitive Teams Reunion and a Graduate Student Brunch.
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